To: Committee, EC (SEN)

Subject: Environment Protection and Biodiversity Conservation Amendment Bill 2013
Date: Wednesday, 3 April 2013 11:30:10 PM

To whom it may concern,

I'm writing to give my support to the amendment that stops gas seam
mining in water sensitive areas.

It is a great concern amongst a growing number of Australians regarding
the poisoning of our water tables due to Fracking.

I believe this has been a terrible mistake for the government to allow
this type of mining to happen and must be stopped immediately.

Best Regards
Michelle Fisher
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